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My name is Tina Mulder and I am with IS Living in Salem Oregon.  We serve 46 

individuals throughout the area and have about 150 DSPs.  I am writing this to 

support HB 2457 because DSPs have one of the most difficult jobs and they deserve 

a much higher wage.  I want others to vote yes on HB 2457. 


